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McMinnville Sunrise Rotary Club

Board Meeting Minutes


	Date:  4/20/17
	Time: 7:00 am
	Place: Roth's 

	

	BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:

	Larry Strober, President;  Denise Murphy, President Elect;  Marie Gwilliam, Secretary;  Susan Escure, Treasurer; John Martinez, Vice President 

	BOARD MEMBER(S) ABSENT:

	Kellie Menke, Immediate Past President

	OTHERS IN ATTENDANCE:

	NA

	OLD BUSINESS:

	Larry moved and John seconded the motion to approve the mintues from the 1/26/17 Board Meeting. Motion carried.

The Treasurer's report was reviewed.  The Donations line contains $1450 in donations which includes $1200 given in memory of Mike Miller to Homeward Bound Pets, which leaves $750 actual left in the budget.  The Peace Pole permit fee of $27 falls in the Community Service Project line.  The DacDb/website upgrade fees are shown under Professional Fees.


	NEW BUSINESS:

	Cost of Meals- Hillside is now charging $5.50 for breakfast and would like to charge per person.  Susan will negotiate with Hillside to pay a flat fee to cover 25 meals a week in order to save accounting issues.
Peace Pole project-    4/21/17 a peace pole will be planted at McMinnville Civic Center 1:15pm ceremony with local media in attendance.
The Gin Game fundraiser- There are still 13 tickets left at $20 a piece for the 4/23 show.
Peace Village- Scheduled for August 14-18, targeted at 3rd-8th grade age group.  Registration for camp will open on 5/1.  Local schools will assist with identifying campers.  The Sterring Committee is working on a line up of programs/special guests.  4/26 Larry will propose to the Foundation Board and call for a club vote on funding 10 scholarships at $100 each.  There was discussion on the correct order of process in requesting funds, involving the club and applying for District Grant.
Bocce Ball Tournament- is scheduled for September 17th.  Brad Lunt will be the coordinator of the event.  Jon has agreed to organize the wine raffle and Larry will structure teams.  The Steering Committee will meet after 6/1.  The Foundation Board will be asked to approve recipients of funds from the event.

Membership- There has been glitches with DacDb and RI in online applications.  Thank you to Denise who has worked with DacDb to resolve.

Densie will email updates to the Manual of Procedure, proposed changes to the bylaws to the club.



	

	Next Meeting

	TBA


